
Principal: Matthew Sprake
Vice Principal: Simon Laycock

Principal’s Update
Thank you to parents and students that came to our first Y10
careers fair, it was great to speak with employers and families
about the opportunities available for students. Thank you also
to Ms Alexander and Miss King for organising the event.

It has been brilliant to regularly see our students produce such
high-quality art-work this academic year, and a group of
talented year 8 students attended an afterschool session this
week where they painted winter landscapes on mini canvases.
For many of the students this was their first time painting on
canvas. They learnt new techniques and as you can see, did an
incredible job.

The students will have their outcomes for sale at the Christmas
fair to help raisemoney for some of the exciting projects the art
department has planned for the future. This will include display
boards for future art shows and specialist equipment to help
inspire students and encourage them to work like real artists.

Paintings will be for sale between the prices of £5 - £15 and any
successful buys will not only support the exciting plans for the
art department, but will also be a huge achievement for the
students who have donated their paintings.

Finally, please could I remind parents to sign students up for
clubs using Edulink so that we can always ensure that there is
enough space/ proper ratios of staff/ students.

Have a lovely weekend
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Addam’s Family Update
Over the last two weeks we welcomed our whole cast to explore the opening number of the show, “When 

You're An Addams” and got a taste of our first solo song “Fester’s Manifesto” performed by Harry Mitchell. 

Harry had kept his singing voice for Uncle Fester a closely guarded secret until this rehearsal and 

everybody was thoroughly impressed!

On Monday this week Theo and Darcie worked together alongside the Musical Director (Mr Taylor) 

Director (Mr Howard) and Assistant Director (Lottie Mann) on the numbers “Two Things”, “Wednesday’s 

Growing Up” and “Trapped”.

We look forward to welcoming back our whole cast on Monday 2nd December for their next rehearsal 

which focusses on the more challenging song “One Normal Night”

Grab yourself a ticket and you will be in for a monster treat, they are priced at £7.50 each, or a 4-person 

group/family ticket for £25. The performances will take place on Tuesday 1st April, Wednesday 2nd April 

and Friday 4th April 2025.

Tickets are on sale from the ParentPay Academy Shop using the link below: 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=1053

They are also available by scanning the QR Code on the poster!

I look forward to providing you with another update in two weeks’ time! 

Alexander Denford (Year 8)

Promotions and Marketing Manager

29th November 2024
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Sports Report

Well done to the Year 7 boys who 

attended the annual OAT/NCFC 

Football Tournament organised and run 

by the @norwichcityfc 

@norwichcityacad scholars. It was 

great to have Gabby again as our 

coach. The team played brilliantly and 

won against Flegg, Denes and Cliff 

Park before two defeats against 

Endeavor and CNS. This meant the 

boys qualified for the 3rd/4th playoff. 

We beat Stoke 3-0 to claim the bronze 

medals

In wet and windy conditions the boys 

played some excellent flowing football 

this week against Aylsham. We 

dominated the opening periods and 

went 4-0 up early on. The match was a 

closer affair in the second-half but the 

boys ran out 7-1 winners. Goals: 

Charlie 4, Marcus, Leo & Xane.

Well done to all involved in fixtures this 

week!

PE Notices

Reminders

1.All students need trainers. Different 

trainers to their school shoes

2.A reminder that black base layers can 

be worn under Broadland kit for 

warmth.

3.Students need to be prepared and 

think ahead when it comes to kit e.g. 

bringing base layers/ jumpers/ looking 

at the weather forecast.

4.Any borrowing of kit will be debited. 

Remember your PE kit!

5.Students in year 7 who have not done 

gymnastics can bring grip socks if they 

wish. They must always have trainers 

as well.
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Prom 2025
Thank you to our prom sponsors so far! As a reminder, we would like to make prom as affordable as possible 

to students and families this year and the prom committee have a great selection of sponsorship opportunities 

available. All sponsorship will go directly to reducing ticket prices. If you know of any local businesses who 

may wish to get involved, please email classof2025prom@broadlandhighoa.co.uk.

29th November 2024
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Thank you to our prom sponsors so far! 
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